
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

  

                                                                                                        26th January 2022 

 
 

 

Y4 VISIT TO THE WARNER BROS STUDIO – HARRY POTTER EXPERIENCE 

3 MAY 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are writing to inform you of an extremely exciting opportunity we have for our 

pupils. We have provisionally booked a visit to support our topic ‘Potions’, in which our 

focus text will be Harry Potter. On Tuesday, 3rd May 2022, we will be visiting the Warner 

Brothers Studio for the Harry Potter Experience. As I’m sure you’ll appreciate, there is 

nowhere better for us to visit in order to bring the world of Harry Potter alive for the 

children - it will be an amazing!  

 

The total cost of this visit will be £30 per pupil. This cost includes coach travel to the 

studios, which are just north of London, insurance and entry to the venue. We 

appreciate that the visit is more expensive than the usual day trips we provide, but 

we believe that this will be a truly memorable experience for our pupils and hope you 

agree.  Exact timings of the visit will be communicated nearer the date. 

 

In order to secure the visit, and to ensure your child can experience this exciting 

opportunity, we will need payment by 1st April 2022, please. If you prefer not to pay 

the whole balance in one payment, you may make instalment payments up to and 

including this date, Payment can only be made via ParentPay, either online through 

the ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint. 

 

While we fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer 

experiences such as this if we receive sufficient support, so if insufficient numbers of 

children show interest, we will have to cancel our booking. If you are struggling to pay 

for the visit, please come in and discuss this with us.   

 

We are really looking forward to our visit!   

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Miss Williamson & Miss Rose 

Y4 Teaching Staff 

 


